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With 17 August fast approaching, we 

are working to get the Supplementary 
Regulations out before the end of June 
(these will be available on the website 
soon www.nzrallychamps.co.nz). This 
year we will be holding a rally street 

party and car show on the Friday 
night, on Albert Street in Whitianga. 

The cars will be parked up and an 
autograph signing session will take 

place. The local More FM team will be 
there and we hope to have a great 

start over the ramp as well.
The road closures have been 

submitted to Council, with Port 
Charles, Tapu-Coroglen and the 309 
again being used. The Super Special 
Stage will this year be run from the 
airport with a loop around Dakota 
Drive. We have tried to get new 

forestry roads but unfortunately have 
been unsuccessful with this. 

What’s happening 

at RNZ HQ

What’s happening at RNZ HQ

As you may have heard recently, we 
are still working towards a WRC bid 

for 2020. Due to confidentiality issues 
we cannot share much at this time, 

but rest assured PJ and the team are 
working hard to secure a future 

round. We will of course 
communicate any updates when 

possible. 

Welcome to our first 
volunteer newsletter. The 

aim of these quarterly 
newsletters will be to keep in 
touch with what is going on 
at RNZ, any events coming 

up, and to share some great 
photos as well from events.  

We would love your ideas on 
what to include so please get 

in touch via 
info@rallynz.org.nz if you 

have any ideas on what you 
would like to see and hear 

about.

Please feel free to forward 
this on to any other RNZ 

Volunteers and get them to 
sign up at 

http://eepurl.com/dBzm9T

We hope you enjoy the 
updates and if you do have 

any queries at all, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch 

with your Head of 
Department.

We want to say a massive 
thank you to each and every 
one of you for the hard work 
you continue to put into our 

events. Without you, we 
couldn’t run Rallies!!

http://www.nzrallychamps.co.nz/
mailto:info@rallynz.org.nz
http://eepurl.com/dBzm9T
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Position in RNZ: Timing Crew, 
Secretariat support
Hometown: Whangarei
Job outside rallying: Customer 
service
Years involved in rallying: 11
How did you get started in 
rallying: Mum dragged me along 
Best moment as a volunteer: 
Shakedown
All-time favourite rally driver: 
Mike Young Motorsport
Favourite rally (past or present): 
Whangarei
Favourite pastime outside of 
rallying: Four wheel driving
Favourite place in the world: Bay 
of Islands, NZ
Favourite food: Coffee
Favourite Movie/TV programme: 
McLeods Daughters
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CALDER KEEP UP TO DATE 
WITH RNZ

Don’t forget to follow our 
social media and You tube 
pages to keep up to date 

with everything that’s going 
on – check out these pages 

below:
www.youtube.com/channel/
UCy3ETzsxNslDkS-3APlxlyQ

www.facebook.com/RallyNe
wZealand/

www.facebook.com/newzeal
andrallychampionship/

www.facebook.com/goldrush
rallycoromandel

www.facebook.com/Internati
onal-Rally-of-Whangarei-

182079691824879/?ref=br_r
s

http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCy3ETzsxNslDkS-3APlxlyQ
http://www.facebook.com/RallyNewZealand/
https://www.facebook.com/newzealandrallychampionship/
http://www.facebook.com/goldrushrallycoromandel
https://www.facebook.com/International-Rally-of-Whangarei-182079691824879/?ref=br_rs
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Name: Jo-Anne Eyre
Position in RNZ: Chrissport
Results 
Hometown: Pukekohe
Job outside of Rallying: Office 
Administration
Years involved in Rallying: 40 
Years?
Best moment as a volunteer: 
2007 WRC @ NZRC Mystery 
Creek Event 
All-time favourite Rally Driver: 
Neil Allport - personal friend and 
long time supporter
Favourite Rally (past or present): 
All the NZ Rounds of the WRC
Favourite pastime outside of 
Rallying: Summer. Beach, 
sunshine, swims and family time. 
Favourite place in the world: 
Home
Favourite food: Fresh fish
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If you would like to be 
featured, please send your 

profile and photo to 
info@rallynz.org.nz and we 
will pop it on facebook and 

in the newsletter!

mailto:info@rallynz.org.nz

